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Thursday 9 September, 2021 
 
 
To: The Diocesan Education Community 
 
Principal Appointment: St Joseph’s Primary School, Penshurst 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write to advise that Mr Darren Lloyd has accepted the role of Principal 
at St Joseph’s Primary School, Penshurst. 
 
Darren is currently an integral part of the St Patrick’s Primary School, Koroit community, where he 
holds the positions of Teacher, Religious Education Leader, Hands on Learning Coordinator and Deputy 
Principal. In his time with St Patrick’s, Darren has proven himself to be a practical and effective leader.  
 
The selection panel was very impressed with Darren’s commitment to student wellbeing and 
protection, in addition to his experience as a committed Religious Education Leader and Deputy 
Principal.      
 
Please join me in offering congratulations and your full support to Darren as the new Principal, 
commencing in January 2022. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tom Sexton 
Executive Director 
Catholic Education Ballarat 
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